
From: Ruben Markarian
To: Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us
Cc: Clay Doke
Subject: RE: Afton 12-16H-4 Sundry Notice 400551165
Date: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 5:47:15 PM

 
Hi Arthur,
 
The Facility ID is actually 752773. Sorry for the confusion and let me know if you have any
questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Ruben Markarian
Engineering Tech

Integrated Petroleum Technologies, Inc.
1707 Cole Boulevard, Suite 200, Golden, CO 80401
Corporate Office: 720-420-5700 / Fax: 720-420-5800
Direct: 720-420-5734 / Cell: 303-396-7276
Email: ruben.markarian@iptengineers.com
www.iptengineers.com
 
From: Clay Doke 
Sent: Monday, March 03, 2014 8:10 AM
To: Jonathan Runge; Ruben Markarian
Subject: Fwd: Afton 12-16H-4 Sundry Notice 400551165
 

Sent by Siri from my iPhone.

Begin forwarded message:

From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR <Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us>
Date: March 3, 2014 at 8:05:45 AM MST
To: <clay.doke@iptenergyservices.com>
Subject: Afton 12-16H-4 Sundry Notice 400551165

Clay,
 
Facility ID: 752779 is not located near the referenced API number.  Facility ID is
located in Weld County.  It looks like the facility ID you were trying to use is 752776. 
Please confirm if this is the case and I can make the change.
 
There also will be a COA placed on the Sundry; the Sundry will be approved for the
baseline sample only the operator will be required to collect the follow up sample.
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Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
 
Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203
Phone 303-894-2100 ext. 5148
 
 


